CLUB DE RECREIO

NOTICE
FEBRUARY 2024

A SUM OF MONEY

At the end of January 2024 a sum of money was found in the Club premises
and turned-in to the office. Anyone who lost the money may come to the office to
collect it by stating the correct amount and date at which he or she lost the

money.
The deadline for claiming the money will be the 21% February 2024.

Thank you for your attention in this matter!
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Vasco J. DA COSTA
General Manager

12" February 2024




